
11/6/2017 Email:  

 

Re:  2018 Annual Air Quality Invoicing Timeline
        

Dear Stationary Source Responsible Official: 

This letter is being sent to each Responsible Official in an effort to ensure all stationary sources that maintain 
a valid Air Quality Operating Permit issued by the Clark County Department of Air Quality, receive advance 
notice regarding the upcoming annual billing timeline.

The following billing cycle schedule is provided for your information:

Scheduled Action Anticipated Date

Informational Letter Distributed & Posted to Air Quality Website
2018 Annual Air Quality Invoices Distributed to Sources
2018 Annual Air Quality Invoice Payment Due Date
Late Fee Assessment on 2018 Annual Air Quality Invoice
Notice of Revocation for Non-payment Distributed

Monday, November 06, 2017
Tuesday, January 02, 2018

Friday, February 02, 2018
Monday, February 19, 2018
Wednesday, April 04, 2018

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely, 

Marci Henson
Director
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Yolanda King, County Manager
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